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INTERNATIONAL TRADE ADMINISTRATION COMMISSION 
 
NOTICE OF TERMINATION OF AN INVESTIGATION INTO THE ALLEGED 
DUMPING OF DETONATING FUSES AND DELAY DETONATORS (COMMONLY 
KNOWN AS SHOCK TUBES), ORIGINATING IN OR IMPORTED FROM THE 
PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF CHINA (CHINA) 
  

The International Trade Administration Commission (the Commission) gave public 

notice of its investigation into the alleged dumping of detonating fuses and delay 

detonators (commonly known as shock tubes), originating in or imported from China 

in Government Gazette No.  32348 dated 3 July 20019 (Notice No. 916 of 2009).   

 

Due to the fact that no progress has been made with regard to the above mentioned 

investigation and the long period since the initiation of this matter, the Commission 

decided to terminate the investigation. The Applicant was advised and no objection 

was received.  
 

Enquiries may be directed to Ms Carina van Vuuren at telephone (012) 394 3594.  
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